
 
Councillor Tim Outhit 

Chair - North West Community Council 
District 16 

PO Box 1749 
Halifax, NS B3J 3A5 

 
 

13th May 2018 
 

Dear Councillor Outhit, 

 

RE: LWFRA Approval Process Clarification - North West Community Council 

 

I am writing to follow up on the item of business raised at the last Community                               

Council meeting, 8th April 2018. During the course of the meeting the oversight                         

and approval process of the North West Community Council (NWCC) over LWFRA                       

was discussed and it was determined that NWCC had no authority to approve or                           

deny any of the recommendations put forward by LWFRA. This item was                       

subsequently raised and discussed at a recent meeting of the LWFRA and I am                           

writing to you to seek clarification. 

 

Unless I hear otherwise prior to the next meeting of the LWFRA I will take it that the                                   

legal opinion the Committee was given to be accurate. With this being the case the                             

LWFRA will forward all future projects requiring oversight to the HRM Council Clerk                         

to be added to the agenda of the next Regional Council meeting. I hope you will                               

agree that this will comply with the spirit of the intended oversight whilst ensuring                           

the residents of LWFRA receive a fair and reasonable process for moving forward                         

with resident driven projects in the Lakeview, Windsor Junction and Fall River area.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Marni Tuttle 
President - LWFRA 
marni.tuttle@gmail.com 



 
 
CC LWFRA Board 
CC Steve Streatch 
CC Halifax Clerk 
 


